



National Institute of Diabetes and Digestive and Kidney Diseases Bethesda, Maryland 20892

July 18, 2008

Dr. Susan Furth Associate Professor Pediatrics and Endocrinology The Johns Hopkins Medical Institutions 2024 E. Monument Street, Suite 2-600 Baltimore, MD 21287

Re: Amendment to the Confidentiality Certificate: DK-05-004

Dear Dr. Furth:

This letter amends the Confidentiality Certificate protecting the identity of research subjects in your project entitled, "Chronic Kidney Disease in Children Cohort Study (CKiD)."

Specifically, this amendment includes the updated recruitment sites outlined below.

## UPDATED LIST OF PARTICIPATING CLINICAL SITES for CKiD

JOHNS HOPKINS UNIVERSITY	PRINCIPAL INVESTIGATORS
Sites	
Carolinas Medical Center	Susan Massengill, MD
Children's Hospital at Montefiore	Frederick Kaskel, MD, PhD
Children's Hospital of Michigan, Wayne State	Tej Mattoo, MD
University	·
Children's Memorial Hospital, Northwestern	Craig Langman, MD
University	
Children's National Medical Center	Kanwal Kher, MD
Helen DeVos Children's Hospital at Spectrum Health	Gina Barletta, MD; Tim Bunchman, MD
INOVA Fairfax Hospital for Children	Lynne Yao, MD
Johns Hopkins Children's Center	Susan Furth, MD, PhD; Barbara Fivush, MD
Indiana University, Riley Hospital for Children	Sharon Andreoli, PhD
Maimonides Medical Center	Juan Kuperman, MD
Maria Fareri Children's Hospital at Westchester	Robert Weiss, MD
Medical Center	
Mount Sinai Medical Center	Jeffery Saland, MD
Nationwide Children's Hospital, Ohio State University	Mark Mentser, MD
Robert Wood Johnson Medical School-UMDNJ	Hillary Hotchkiss, MD
SUNY Downstate Medical Center	Anil Mongia, MD
University of Florida	Vikas Dharnidharka, MD
University of Illinois at Chicago	Guillermo Hidalgo, MD
University of Maryland	Susan Mendley, MD
University of Michigan, Mott Hospital	Katherine Collins, MD
University of North Carolina, Chapel Hill	Debbie Gipson, MD
University of Rochester Medical Center, Golisano	
Children's Hospital at Strong	Marc Lande, MD; George Schwartz, MD

University of Texas, Houston	Joshua Samuels, MD
University of Virginia	Victoria Norwood, MD
Maria Fareri Children's Hospital at Westchester	Robert Weiss, MD
Medical Center	

CHILDREN'S MERCY HOSPITAL	PRINCIPAL INVESTIGATORS
Sites	
British Columbia Children's Hospital	Colin White, MD, FRCPC, FAAP
Cardinal Glennon Hospital	Ellen Wood, MD
Children's Hospital and Medical Center - Cincinnati	Mark Mitsnefes, MD; Fred Strife, MD
Children's Hospital and Medical Center - Seattle	Joseph Flynn, MD
Children's Hospital of Boston	Nancy Rodig, MD
Children's Hospital of Alabama	Mark Benfield, MD
Children's Hospital of Los Angeles	Gary Lerner, MD
Children's Hospital of Winnipeg	Tom Blydt-Hansen, MD
Children's Mercy Hospital	Bradley Warady, MD
Egleston Children's Hospital -Emory University	Larry Greenbaum, MD
LeBonheur Children's Medical Center	Deborah Jones, MD
Medical College of Wisconsin	Cynthia Pan, MD
Northwest Pediatric Kidney Specialists	Randall Jenkins, MD
Oklahoma University Health Science Center	Martin Turman, MD, PhD
Oregon Health Science University	Amira Al-Urzi, MD
Rainbow Babies & Children's Hospital	Beth Vogt, MD
St. Louis Children's Hospital	Paul Hmiel, MD
Stanford University Medical Center	Cynthia Wong, MD
UCSF Children's Renal Center	Anthony Portale, MD
University of California – Los Angeles	Ora Yadin, MD
University of California - San Diego	Robert Mak, MD
University of New Mexico	Craig Wong, MD
University of South Florida	Alfonso Campos, MD
University of Texas - Southwest Medical Center	Mouin Seikaly, MD
University of Wisconsin	Sharon Bartosh, MD

The Principal Investigator remains Dr. Susan Furth.

Additionally, the expiration date of the Certificate has been extended until <u>August 5, 2013</u>. This will enable the investigators to complete their research.

Please attach this amendment to the original Certificate.

If you determine that the research project will not be completed by the new expiration date, August 5, 2013, it will be necessary to submit a written request for an extension of the Certificate three months prior to the expiration date. Any such request must include the justification for

the extension, documentation of the most recent IRB approval, and the expected date for completion of the research project.

Correspondence should be sent to:

Francisco O. Calvo, Ph.D. Chief, Review Branch 6707 Democracy Boulevard, Room 752 Bethesda, MD 20892-5452 Phone: (301) 594-8897

Fax: (301) 480-4126

Sincerely,

Francisco O. Calvo, Ph.D, Certificate Coordinator

Cc: Ms. Barbara L. Starklauf, MAS, CIP